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15th September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On the week of the 26th of September the European Day of Language is celebrated in all parts of 
Europe and the world.  Many primary and secondary schools in the country are celebrating the 
multiculturalism as well as the diversity of languages. 
 
Hughenden are planning to celebrate the European day of language on Tuesday 27 th September.  
We hope this will be a fun filled day where children will be able to learn more about the languages 
in the world and attempt at writing and speaking different alphabet. 
 
We would kindly ask if you or your child do speak another language to send the reply slip in order 
to for us to celebrate their language also on that day. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Madame Alani 
French Teacher 
 
 

 
 
I speak (enter language) ………………………………………….……….   
 
 
 My son /daughter (name)………………………..……..……. speaks ……………………………..…. 
 
 
 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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